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Our new state flag depicts Minnesota waters as blue but if it were accurate, they would be dotted
and laced with brown, army green, etc. 

For years I've been weighing myself and not liking the big number I see and I have done little to
improve the number. The MPCA appears to do the same. If we have a problem, we need to do
something about it. Defining it, then counting and measuring are just first steps. 

Do your job! Please! It's what I pay taxes for.


